
Update on wearing face coverings whilst at school 

Yesterday, the Government have updated their 
guidance about the wearing of face coverings in schools 

From TODAY students and staff are no longer required 
to wear face coverings in classroom settings. 

You are still required to wear a face covering on the 
school bus and in communal areas (which includes: 

corridors, canteen, AV Theatre) 

We know many students and staff will 
continue to wear a face covering in lessons. 

If you choose to then please wear it 
correctly (covering nose and mouth). 

To help keep everyone in the school community safe we will be continuing with hand sanitizer at the starts of lessons, 
maintaining the one-way system around site, promoting outside routes, avoiding mixed year group assemblies & 

encouraging twice-weekly COVID testing (at home). 


